
Inhalers/Epipens 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 01 Sep 2020 16:20 

   

Dear Parent/Carer, 

If your child has an epipen or requires the use of an inhaler, please send these in with your child 

on the first day of term. In order to ensure easy access, any epipens/inhalers will be kept on their 

person by the children, so if you are able to provide a belt bag for this purpose that would be 

useful. 

Kind regards, 

St Paul's Admin 

 


